AH Committee

From: glenn yamasaki <glenn@nkoenergy.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 7:56 AM

To: AH Committee

Cc: Yuki Lei Sugimura

Subject: Olowalu Affordable Housing Project

Dear Councilwoman Kama:

I am in full support of the Olowalu Affordable Housing project for owner occupied homes that have the following the
attributes:

e 100% Owner occupied by Maui residents
e Convenient access to West and Central Maui
o Expedited workforce homes for our West Maui community

Glenn H. Yamasaki Kimura
Kihei, Maui, Hawaii



